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Although it seems imprudent to comment on a redistricting
submission that wasn’t submitted, I cannot allow the public
posting – and leaking to a child-run news service – by the
Liberal party of egregious and puerile humour
inappropriate in the serious democratic business of
electoral redistricting. To take advantage of such
innocents, for what is obviously an attempt to bring disdain
on the whole process and gain notoriety with “the youth”,
is an outrage.

Not only drawing something of that shape, but then
leaning into it – hard – with the name. Clearly the Liberal
party is working to denigrate the process and lower the
standing of our democratic institutions. No wonder they
didn't submit to the AEC!

I call on the Redistribution Committee to denounce this
undergraduate humour if the Liberal party tries to submit
its leaked proposal as a “comment on suggestions”.

If, as indifferent bureaucrats, you do republish the Liberal
proposition, please include a warning about its phallic
contents to protect unsuspecting others from offence.
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